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Our March Value is Patience 
 
 

Dear Parents, 

Easter is almost here! The children all enjoyed their Easter Egg hunt today and are 

looking forward to enjoying their chocolate eggs when they get home. It has been a 

wonderful three weeks with all of the children back in school. The teachers are all busy 

planning an amazing 14 weeks of learning for when they come back after Easter.  

 

It was also lovely on Thursday to have Miss Jarra back in school with us, you may have 

been lucky enough to have seen her on the gate this morning. We have all missed having 

her in school with us this half term. 

 

To make this week even better Mrs Horobin was able to come into school yesterday to 

say hello to all of the children and staff. She has written a message to everyone which 

is at the bottom of this newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Breakfast Club 

Our booking system for Breakfast Club is open and we are taking bookings for after the 

Easter holidays. Please contact the School Office if you need help with making a 

booking.  
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Thank-you Stewartby Parish Council 

The children will all be bringing home a goodie bag tonight to keep them entertained 

over the Easter holidays. These bags were very kindly given to us by Stewartby Parish 

Council, who also gave us a very large donation of hand sanitisers this week as well. I 

would like to say a very big thank-you from everyone at Broadmead. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please see table below for diary dates for next term. Any changes or additions will be in red type. 

Spring Term 2021 

Monday 29th March EASTER HOLIDAYS 

Summer Term 2021 

Monday 12th April TRAINING DAY 

Tuesday 13th April Children Back to school 

Thursday 29th April  Individual School Photographs 

Thursday 29th April  7.15 pm Supporting the Anxious Child Workshop 

Friday 30th April Fundraising Day for Making Me 

Monday 3rd May Bank Holiday 

Thursday 13th May Redborne Sports Partnership Intra School Sports 
 

Governing Board Meetings 

Thursday 13th May 

Thursday 10th June 

Thursday 15th July 

 
 

School closes at 3.30pm today and will reopen on Tuesday 13th April. I hope everyone 

has a very restful and happy Easter.  
 
 
 
 

Keep safe and best wishes. 

 

Mrs Debbie Cosbie-Ross 

Assistant Headteacher  
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Message from Mrs Horobin 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I had an absolutely wonderful time yesterday when I visited the school for the first 

time since I contracted COVID 19 in February. It was delightful to see all of our lovely 

children in school. They were so happy and animated as they told me about their 

learning. They greeted me with amazing smiles and virtual hugs. Just the medicine I 

needed for the last part of my recovery. I will be in school much more after Easter but 

it will be on a phased return due to some of the symptoms which the COVID 19 virus 

has left in my body. 

As my health began to improve, I have been working remotely for the last three weeks 

with daily liaison from Mrs Cosbie-Ross and Mrs Cornwall. I am sure that you will join 

me in congratulating and thanking them both on the professional way they have run the 

day to day procedures in school during my physical absence. The whole staff have been 

fabulous, during what has been a very difficult term of juggling planning, teaching, 

learning in school and remotely whilst supporting the welfare of our families. 

Thank you all so much for the way you coped with remote learning and your continued 

support for the school. Hopefully the COVID 19 statistics will continue to decrease in 

our area and the government plan for getting all of our lives back to normal will happen. 

I wish you all a very happy and safe Easter holiday. According to this morning’s weather 

forecast, it looks like we will be getting some lovely sunshine to relax in our gardens or 

in the park. 

 

Kind regards 

See you all soon 

 

Mrs Sharon Horobin 

 


